
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER March 25th, 2022 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents, Guardians & Students,  

We are down to the final 56 days left in the school year.  
It is hard to believe, but we will be in April next week.  I 
just wanted to give a few shout outs this week.   

1) Congratulations to the 8th Grade Girls and 6th Grade 
Boys Basketball Teams on winning the championship 
over the last week.  We are proud of all of you!!! 

2) Congratulations to Harper E. on a phenomenal per-
formance at the Junior Olympics last weekend.  She 
qualified for Eastern Zones Championships in the 50 
back, 100 back, 200 back, and 50 breast stroke.  We 
are so proud of her gigantic accomplishment. 

3) Congratulations to Isabela G. who will be singing the 
National Anthem at Little League Opening Day next 
weekend.  She truly has an amazing voice!!! 

Have a great weekend!    

-- Mr. Mastro 

--Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter:   

@HHJrAviators 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 3/1 - 3/31: “I Got Caught Reading”  

 4/7: Geography Bee 

 4/8: End of MP 3 

 4/14: 3rd MP Report Cards 

Available 

 4/14: Single Session Day 

 4/15 - 4/24: Spring Break 

 4/29: 6th and 7th Grade Dance 

 

 

 


